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Update: 5-Year Fare Policy and 10-Year Fare Collection 
Outlook 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 12, 2021, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Endorse the proposed fare policy goals and objectives in Attachment 1 of this report to 
inform the development of fare options to be presented to the Board in July 2021; 
 

2. Receive the results of the RFI and peer agency reviews in Attachments 2 and 3 of this 
report to inform the development of viable fare collection models to be presented to the 
Board in July 2021; and 
 

3. Proceed with demonstrations from RFI respondents beginning with System Integrator 
vendors, to present their solutions to the TTC prior to the July Board meeting. 


